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It’s remarkable just how far have we have advanced the science of robotics and
artificial intelligence (A.I.) at Accenture.

Such confirmation comes by way of the patented Accenture Robotics Platform,
our 2018 Invention of the Year winner.

Sharing in the honor are Cyrille Bataller, Managing Director – Accenture
Technology, and Adrien Jacquot, technology architecture delivery senior analyst
– Accenture Technology. Together, their development of the Accenture Robotics
Platform is creating new frontiers for A.I. and robotic process automation (RPA). 

But the Accenture Robotics Platform is unlike other RPA solutions that rely on
low-level integration with application software and other specific connections to a
particular business application. 

“The Accenture Robotics Platform mimics human capabilities as it focuses on
visual interpretation on the screen, as people do,” Cyrille explained. “It offers a
universal solution that works well with any kind of application, be it commercial,
custom or legacy.”

The Accenture Robotics Platform is no mere prototype or concept, but is in use
by more than 30 Accenture projects with 65 more engagements in development
— to help our clients improve productivity and quality of services, unlock the
trapped value of data and automate processes from end-to-end. 

Our inventors say the Accenture Robotics Platform is all about innovating in the
New — applying multiple A.I. technologies to understand what’s happening on
screen and using natural language processing to read and understand text.

 

https://people.accenture.com/People/user/cyrille.bataller
https://people.accenture.com/People/user/adrien.jacquot
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Adrien noted that A.I. are solutions are increasingly important in our work with
clients.

“The Accenture Robotics Platform forms the foundation for this growing
generation of A.I.-powered robots,” he said. 

As winners of the Invention of the Year contest, Cyrille and Adrien will be
honored as one of the Greater Than Awards category winners during a special
celebration event in Paris. In recognition of their significant contributions to the
Accenture Robotics Platform, Vitalie Schiopu, Florin Cremenescu, and Matthias
Kaper will also attend the Greater Than Awards event. 

The finalist presentations were so outstanding that the Global Management
Committee has offered to sponsor the three finalist inventions so that Accenture
can maximize the value of these innovations. 

Visit the Accenture Robotics Platform blog to meet the broader team that has
been critical to the support and success of this innovative asset. 
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